
Giving Back during the Giving Season 
 

We are thankful that many of you have asked how you can help support our Orion Oaks families during the holidays. 
 

The ​Lake Orion Lions Club​ has generously helped countless families for many years. They put together food and gifts 

for families in need and depend on donations from our community. There are two ways you can help: 

 

 

 

December 4th and 5th 
We are sponsoring an outdoor “food drive” for the         

Lions Club. Collection bins/boxes will be outside of        

our new main entrance near the parent drop-off        

loop. Feel free to donate canned goods, boxed        

foods, and other non-perishable items. These items       

will be shared with our families later in December. 

 

 

 

 

November 30th through December 10th 

Monetary donations for food, holiday gifts and winter        

clothing may be made on ​Orion Oaks PTO Website​. If          

you prefer to donate gift cards (Target, Meijer, Kohl’s,         

etc), you may drop them off at Orion Oaks between          

10am-2pm (M-F). With these incredible donations, the       

Lions Club will be able to assist many families during the           

holidays, including those in our own school community. 

 

 

 

 

Thank YOU for being part of our caring community! 

We appreciate your generosity during these challenging times. 

https://orionoakspto.com/

